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Dear Chief Scientist

I strongly support the BGSPA submission you have received referring to the situation in  

Gloucester.

Please do everything in your power to halt CSG projects until the effects of this industry  

here and overseas have been considered by independent scientists over the long term .

I believe that information from extractive industry companies is inherently biased and to  

date in Australia rigorous independent scientific exploration has been dangerously limited .

The future of our health, earning capacity, water and food security is at stake.  The risks are 

too high to proceed in this industry without absolute certainty of safety .  While individuals 

and private landholders have not had the scientific background or funding to prove that  

their poor health and bubbling water are direct results of CSG activities , the fact that these 

problems occurred only after CSG began needs to be investigated , over a long term of 

independent study.

I also ask you to consider evidence of Doctors for the Environment on known health effects  

of CSG.

Regards

Jennifer O'Neill

Concerned resident and parent.


